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What a fantastic first full week back,
here at St Keverne! 

A big thank you to those
parents/carers who were able to pop
in and have a chat on Monday. It was

lovely to start to get to know a few
names and begin to think about the
future of the school. I hope to host

coffee mornings throughout the year
so keep an eye out for future dates.

In this week’s assembly, we talked
about empathy - what it means to
understand how someone else is

feeling and show kindness in
response. I was so impressed to hear
children in Carleon Class explain the
meaning of empathy so clearly and

thoughtfully. They really captured the
heart of what it means to step into

someone else’s shoes.
Empathy is such an important value
in our school, helping us to build a
community where everyone feels

seen, heard, and cared for. 

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Hancock

We could not be more proud of the newest
members of the St Keverne Primary School

family. Our new Reception starters have settled
in brilliantly and are getting well and truly stuck
in to school life. We can’t wait to see how you
grow and develop during your time with us!

Monday 15  and Tuesday 16  Septemberth th

      - Balanceability (Carleon)

Wednesday 17  and Monday 22
September - Learn2Ride (Godrevy)

th nd

Thursday 18  September - Leggan and
Godrevy ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings at
3:15pm

th

Tuesday 23  September - Carleon ‘Meet
the Teacher’ meeting at 3:15pm

rd

Tuesday 23  and Wednesday 24
September - Bikeability (Leggan)

rd th

Tuesday 30  September - Parent/carer
Phonics Workshop at 9am

th
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A huge congratulations to these
superstars for showing our school values

this week!
Whole School Attendance

97.5%

Carleon Class
Reception - 100% 🏆

Year 1 - 90%
Year 2 - 100% 🏆

Godrevy Class
Year 3 - 100% 🏆
Year 4 - 98.18%

Leggan Class
Year 5 - 100% 🏆
Year 6 - 92.86%

We’re excited to let you know that we are planning to introduce a house system in 
school!

 
This will give children the opportunity to earn house points for positive choices, effort, and

teamwork, whilst also helping them to build relationships across year groups. As part of
this, we’d love your help in choosing house names. Our classes are named after local

coves and beaches, and we’d like the house names to also reflect our local community
and heritage. If you have any suggestions, please do let us know at

hello@stkeverne.org.uk - we’d love to hear them!
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